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The National Authority for CESK participated in the conference "Digital
Societies: Estonian Experience in Albania". In this event, the topic was 
 the important issue of digitization in Alban.
The conference was also attended by some of the national institutions
with impact on digitalization, as well as students and other supporters of
digitalization in public services and especially in the financial sector.
At this event, the National Authority for CESK presented the regulatory
framework for electronic identification and trusted services, which is in
line with the EU and aims to increase the safe use of public services, as
well as the possibility of expanding safe services from the sector private.

AKCESK continues the campaign on the
Protection of Children on the Internet with

the support of the International
Telecommunication Union

In the framework of October - the European Month for Cyber
Security, the National Authority for CESK in cooperation with
the International Telecommunication Union has drafted the
unified message regarding the Protection of Children on the
Internet.
This poster shows some rules that parents should apply to
guide their children to surf the Internet as safely as possible.
This campaign was also supported by Internet Service
Providers in Albania, who spread the message everywhere in
their social  media and stores.

AKCESK IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE PRESENCE OF OSCE
IN ALBANIA ORGANIZED THE AWARENESS CAMPAIGN

ON CYBER THREATS

In the framework of October - the European Month for Cyber Security,
from October 19 to November 2, 2022, AKCESK met with children,
parents, teachers, psychologists and social workers in schools to raise
community awareness of cyber threats. 
The information sessions, held in Korça, Pogradec, Shkodër Malësi e
Madhe, Rrëshen and Lezhë, also aimed to help young people protect
themselves online, while threats to technology and confidential data
become more and more common. AKCESK organized these activities in
partnership with the OSCE Presence in Albania.


